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Welcome to April at Duffield School!
We would love to thank all of the families who were able to join us for
Parent-Teacher Interviews right before spring break!! It is always so great to be
able to share the wonderful learning that is happening in classrooms and I want
to take a moment to thank our teachers for devoting so much time to the
planning for interviews and for knowing so much about how your children learn
best!! I would also like to take a moment to thank Lynne How for bringing some

lovely treats for our staff to enjoy before the interview schedule started!!

Movie Night at Duffield School

Join us on Friday, April 5 to watch Small Foot!! Our DPAC is hosting this exciting
event. We will be opening the doors at 6:30 and the movie will start at 7:00! We
will have popcorn, juice boxes, and water in our concession! Only students with
an adult supervisor will be able to join the movie evening. The cost for entry is $2
per person!

P
Our next School Council/ Fundraising meeting will
be on April 25 from 6 - 7:00, in the school or online.

The PSD Calendar is out for 2024-2025. Please click the link to preview the
calendar. online, now, at psd.ca

https://www.psd.ca/download/440101


March Highlights at Duffield School:
Marmot Ski Trip
Badminton (Junior and Senior teams)
In-School Field Trips Grade 1-3
Crazy Hair Day
Backwards Day
Scholastic Book Fair

Photo Gallery
We are so very excited to share a collaboration from all of our teachers
to showcase student learning!! It is impressive to see all of the great
learning and fun happening in classrooms and throughout our school!

Duffield Showcase of Student Work: March

April 2024
What is happening at Duffield School?

Duffield School Calendar
April 2024
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Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter and I wish everyone a
wonderful April! Please feel comfortable calling or emailing with any
questions or suggestions you may have!

Cherie Lovsund,
Principal, Duffield School


